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Dear Parents & Carers

Wednesday 26th May 2021
Tempest Photography will be in school on Wednesday 26th May 2021. Throughout the morning individual and sibling photos will be undertaken of all the children at school. Unfortunately, no younger siblings will be able to come into the school.
Your child should then bring home a proof and details of how to order.  Commission is earnt for the school with every order.

Best wishes,

The School Office

Bealings School, Sandy Lane, Little Bealings, IP13 6LW

Telephone: 01473 622376 
     Email: admin@bealings.suffolk.sch.uk
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